
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY IN OFFICE OF  
CITY COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 Newcastle City Council 

Blakelaw Ward 
Byker Ward 

Lemington Ward 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy has arisen  
in each of the wards set out above for the   
Office of Councillor for the City Council. 

 
In accordance with the Local Government and Police and Crime Commissioner (Coronavirus) 
(postponement of Elections and Referendums) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020, elections to 
fill these vacancies will not be held until May 2021  
 
 
 
 
Pat Ritchie                                                                                      Dated  17Th April 2020 
Returning Officer  
 
 
Electoral Services 
Civic Centre 
NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE 
NE1 8QH 



 
 
 


